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NOTICE NUMBER:  05-2018 

 
TITLE:  UPDATED AUTOMOBILE INSURANCE MOTOR VEHICLE 

INSPECTION REPORT – EFFECTIVE SEPTEMBER 1, 2018 

 

DATE:    May 29, 2018 

 

PURPOSE:  

 

The purpose of this Notice is to advise automobile insurers and their insureds of an 
update to the Automobile Insurance Motor Vehicle Inspection Report (VIR). 

 

This form has been updated by: 
 

 Replacing the terms “Licensed Mechanic”, “Qualified Mechanic” and “Mechanic” 

with “Certified Automobile Technician.” 

 Replacing “Applicant/Insured Name” with “Vehicle Owner’s Name.” 

 Replacing “Insurer Name” with “Insurance Company.” 

 Increasing the field size for various existing fields. 

 Replacing the “Mechanic’s Certificate” with “Certified Automobile Technician’s 

Certificate Number.” 

 
This form can be used effective immediately, and will replace the former form effective 

September 1, 2018. 
 

 New form: FSRP11463 - Automobile Insurance Motor Vehicle Inspection Report 
 

 The previous form is still available with Superintendent of Insurance Bulletin 01-2012. 

 
If you have any questions about this Notice, or the VIR, please contact my office by 

telephone at (780) 643-2237 or by email at tbf.insurance@gov.ab.ca. 
 

 
[ORIGINAL SIGNED] 
 

David Sorensen 
Deputy Superintendent of Insurance 

NOTICE 

http://www.finance.alberta.ca/
https://cfr.forms.gov.ab.ca/Form/FSRP11463.pdf
https://open.alberta.ca/dataset/e080a0cb-b62d-4d6e-8e96-a030f8a430df/resource/70d7aafd-5f69-4b1b-b538-0bcf13b463de/download/tbf-superintendent-of-insurance-2012-01-bulletin.pdf
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